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Rector 

Baku State University 

Babayev E.S. 

Dear Elchin Safarli ogly! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on March 27, 2021, 

there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you: Accredit 

following educational program of master’s degree of Baku State University for a 

period of 5 years: Oil chemistry; Chemistry of high molecular weight compounds; 

Organic chemistry; Inorganic chemistry; Analytical chemistry; Physical chemistry. 

The Agency congratulates you on your successful international program 

accreditation and wishes the further effective work and new achievements. 

In accordance with the main provisions of Standards and criteria of program 

accreditation (subsequent procedures), the IQAA has been conducting post-

accreditation monitoring of the educational organization for 5 years. The University 

annually submits to the IQAA a report on the achievements and changes in 

educational programs that have occurred during the year, in maintaining the quality 

of education and upbringing on the basis of an agreement on post-accreditation 

monitoring The report of implementation of recommendations within the 

framework of post-accreditation monitoring must be submitted to the IQAA by 

March 25, 2022.  

The Appendix provides remarks and the area of improvement on the activities 

of the educational programs (2 pages).  

Thank you for cooperation. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


